LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
MEIKAI BUILDING

No. 32, AKASHI MACH]I,

" TELEGRAMS: 'REGISTER" KOBE

/; TELEPHONE:- 2530 SANNOMIYA
]

The Secretary,

LONDON,
S.S. "ATLANTIO MARU",

Dear Sir,
i The Port of Registry of the above vessel
{ hae been changed from Kobe to Hashidate and the Owners
request to be supplied with a fresh Freeboard Certificate
with the new Port of Registry.
They state that the vessel will come under
; gurvey in July next, and if you will be good enough to
forward the freeh Certificate the freeboards could be
§ verified at that time, and the fresh Certificate

exchanged for the present one,
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I am, Dear Sir,
Youre faithfully,

(Sgd) H. JASPER COX,
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